
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Webber for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 May 2021 

  In December 2020 Council Officers were made aware that 

Juniper Green Primary School parents and staff had carried 

out research and had pulled together a comprehensive 

Road Safety Action Plan to be progressed through 2021. 

Through the local Ward Councillor, Councillor Webber, a 

draft of this road safety action plan was provided to Council 

officers.   This included 50 ideas to be reviewed and 

considered and was obviously created with local knowledge 

and awareness of the entire area and this document made 

no mention of a planter!  

Question (1) Is it safe to assume that the Spaces for People team are not 

genuinely interested in working collaboratively with 

communities, parent councils and schools to make their 

road safety action plan live and implemented and would 

rather progress with their own interpretation of the issues 

and the solutions? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How should the parent council and school progress their 

Road Safety Action Plan given the placement of the planter 

in April 2021? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


